
 

Year 6 Newsletter 

 
Impor t an t  Da t e s  

 
Wedn e sday 18 th January 2023 

Op en mo rning f o r  pare n ts  
 

Monday 6t h F eb rua ry  
T r ip  to  B i rm ingham Symphony 

Ha l l   
 

Wedn e sday 15t h and Thu rsday 
16 t h  F eb rua ry  

Pa r e n ts  Ev en i ng 
 

Monday 27t h F eb ruary 
INSET—s choo l  is  c lo s ed 

f o r  pup i l s  
 

Monday 28t h F eb rua ry 
R ead ing/ SPAG Insp i r e  Wo r kshop  

 
Wedn e sday 1s t  Mar ch 

Ma t hs Ins p i r e  Wo rk shop  

 
Wednesday 29 th Mar ch  

Op en mo rn i ng  f o r  pa re n ts  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope you had an enjoyable  

Christmas and Happy New Year! This 

newsletter contains information about 

your child’s learning in maths, English 

and topic. 

Maths  

 
Multiplication and  

division  

 

Fractions 

 

Decimals  

 

Percentages  

Topics  
Geography/History - 

China  

PE-  

Gymnastics/Volleyball 

Personal Development- 

Living in the wider world 

No Outsiders 

R.E-Sikhism 

French– Families and weather 

    English 

 
We will be exploring a  

variety of text types: narrative 

non-chronological reports,  

characterisation and diary entry.  

 

These have been chosen to  

compliment and  

support the learning that the 

children are doing in 

their China unit of work.  
 
 
  
 
 

Mrs. Duggal (Teacher) - 6D 

 

Mrs. Greep (Teacher) - 6G 

 

Miss Nazir (Intervention 

Teacher)- 6N  

 

Miss Rudge (Teaching  

Assistant) 

 

   

Water bottle 

Please ensure your child 

brings a water bottle to 

school, with a clearly 

marked name label. 

Mathletics 

All children have a log in 

for Mathletics and can play 

games online to support their 

learning. Children should 

complete the activities that 

are set for them as well as 

play the  live games. 

 

SPaG 

Children will regularly bring 

homework to support their  

current spelling, punctuation 

and grammar. Please     

encourage them to complete it 

neatly and return it to 

school. 

       P.E 

P.E will take place every  

Wednesday afternoon. Please 

ensure that you child comes 

into school wearing the  

appropriate P.E kit each 

Wednesday 



Homework Expectations 

Attendance 

Please make sure that your child is in school every day. 
This year is a really important year for our Year 6  

children.  
 

If your child is poorly, then please ensure that you 
phone the office to let the school know.  

Monday 8th May 2022 Bank holiday Monday  

Tuesday 9th May 2023 Spelling, Punctuation and 

Grammar—Papers 1 and 2  

Wednesday 10th May 2023 Reading  

Thursday 11th May  2023 Maths– Papers 1 and 2  

Friday 12th May  2023 Maths– Paper 3 

2023 Key Stage 2 SATs information 
Week commencing Monday 8th May 2023 


